
Winter Trip & Christmas Party 
H e l d  b y  T h e  E x o t i c  Fo r e i g n  S t u d y  C l u b  

i n  2 0 2 0  A c a d e m i c  Ye a r

In order to strengthen the bond among overseas Chinese and international students, the

Office of International Affairs and the Exotic Foreign Study Club planned a two-day trip

to Yilan County in northeastern Taiwan. In December 19-20, 2020, the students visited

several tourist attractions, such as Luodong Sports Park, Bee Museum of Bee Farmer,

Kavalan Whiskey Distillery, and Loton Soymilk Factory. In addition to sightseeing at

those interesting places, the students took part in a tofu pudding DIY activity at Loton

Soymilk Factory and enjoyed experiencing the local culture. At night, they stayed at

Little Shepherd Guest House, where they had a BBQ and Christmas Party full of fun

and surprises! This two-day visit in Yilan gave them a wonderful memory, and they

look forward to more outdoor activities in the near future.
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O f f i c e  o f  I n t e r n a t i o n a l  A f f a i r s ,  U n i v e r s i t y  o f  T a i p e i

• tofu pudding DIY activity • Christmas Party

• Luodong Sports Park
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